GENERAL OFFICE SCHENECTADY, N. Y.



Schenectady, N.Y. Jan. 12, 1922.

Mr. George R. Metcalfe, Editor American Institute of Elec. Engrs. Proceedings. 33 West 39th Street, New York City.

My dear Mr. Metcalfe:

Some months ago there appeared in the American Institute Proceedings an extensive paper discussing the energy radiation from conductors and criticizing statements on the subject made by various theoretical investigations on the subject including statements I made. I did not intend to discuss it, but as further discussions on the subject have appeared in technical literature it appeared to me desirable to correct certain misunderstandings contained in this previous publication and I am therefore sending you attached a short illustrated statement on the subject for publication in the Institute Proceedings.

Yours very truly,

CHIEF CONSULTING ENGINEER.

CPS:R

January 16, 1932 Mr. Charles P. Steinmetz General Electric Company Schenectady, N. Y. Dear Mr. Steinmetz:-I am in receipt of your letter of January 13th enclosing a short article on the subject of Energy Radiation from Conductors, and we shall be glad to make use of this in the next issue of the JOURNAL. Very truly yours, Editor. GRM: C